
ANNOUNCEMENT
 NOTICE ON THE TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF ALL FOMEMA®

OFFICES FROM 20 MARCH 2020 – 31 MARCH 2020

Foreign Workers’ Medical Examinations Surveillance System

DEAR VALUED CUSTOMERS, 

Please be informed that the operations of all FOMEMA® offices including the branches and

agents will be temporarily closed from 20th March 2020 until 31st March 2020 due to the

Restriction of Movement Order that has been recently announced by our Government.

 

Employers may register FOMEMA® Medical Examination via FOMEMA® Online Web Portal

Https://portal.fomema.my during the closure of operations.

 

FOMEMA® is continuing to monitor the circumstances and developing situation around COVID-19

and our priority is always the safety of our customers and employees.

 

For any further inquiries, kindly email to our Customer Service Department at cs@fomema.com.my

 

We truly apologise for any inconvenience caused and your patience is highly appreciated.

 
Thank you.
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